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April 16, 2025 

To our valued customers, 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued trust and partnership with Mother Parkers. We value 

your business and remain committed to supporting your needs now and in the future. 

As you are aware, the green coffee market continues to be highly volatile and quite unpredictable. As a result of these 

continued higher costs, your prices on coffee products will increase effective July 1st, 2025. Your account lead will

provide you with a detailed summary of these new invoice prices in early May.  

Should you have any questions, please contact your account lead. 

Regards, 

Kim Cunningham  
Chief Commercial Officer  
Mother Parker’s Tea and Coffee 


